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If you would like to make a tax deductible donation to the Billy Don Sims Scholarship Fund, you may do so by making your check payable to Alabama AER BDS Fund and mail to:

Joseph P. Helm, Treasurer 
Alabama AER Chapter
721 Dawn Drive
Auburn, AL 36830

A letter will be mailed to you acknowledging your tax deductible contribution and support.

On behalf of the AER Board of Directors we would like to say “Thank You” in advance for your consideration!  As you know this effort makes a small dent in the current personnel shortage of individuals with expertise to serve individuals who are blind or have low vision.     
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